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Contact Wage and Hour Division
For answers to general questions about employment laws, workplace issues, or other labor topics, please call the Wage and Hour Division of the Department of Labor at 1-866 4 US WAGE (1-866-487-9243)*.
Please do not use this form to submit Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) inquiries. For FOIA inquiries, follow the FOIA instructions.
If you wish to correspond with the U.S. Department of Labor by e-mail, please fill out the form below by following 8 easy steps, then clicking the "Submit Your Question/Comment" button at the bottom of the page.
*If you are deaf, hard of hearing, or have a speech disability, please dial 7-1-1 to access telecommunications relay services.

* Indicates a Required Field
Step 1:
Your Name : *
Step 2:
Your Email Address: *
Step 3:
Phone:*Phone PrefixPhone InfixPhone PostfixPhone Extension
()  -  ext. 
Step 4:
Your Zip Code: *
If zip code unknown please provide City and State:
Step 5:
Your Workplace Zip Code: *
Note: If workplace zip code is unknown, please provide your local Zip Code.
Step 6: Customer Type
* Required - please choose the best option that applies to your inquiry.
	 Employer

	 Worker


Step 7: Subject
* Required - Check all that apply
	 Employment of Workers with Disabilities

		 Youth Services/child labor

	Immigration work programs
Government Contracts
FMLA or other leave
Pump at Work
Wage Determinations
Farm Labor programs




		Wages
Subminimum Wage
USMCA
Davis-Bacon Prevailing Wage Survey
Lie Detector Tests
Misclassification
Retaliation

	 Other/Unknown/Unsure






Step 8:
* Required - Please Type Your Message
 
This information collection is authorized under control number 1225-0059 (expires 02/28/2027). According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless such collection displays a valid OMB control number. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 3 minutes/hours per response, including time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. The obligation to respond to this collection is voluntary. Send comments regarding the burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to the U.S. Department of Labor, Office of the Chief Information Officer, Attention: Departmental Clearance Officer, 200 Constitution Avenue, N.W., Room N-1301, Washington, DC 20210 or email DOL_PRA_PUBLIC@dol.gov and reference the OMB Control Number 1225-0059.
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